
POSSIBLE QUORUM NOTICE 
HEATH CITY COUNCIL 

CITY OF HEATH PARK BOARD MEETING 
HEATH CITY HALL 

200 LAURENCE DR.- HEATH, TEXAS 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2017- 6:30PM 

The Heath City Council may possibly have a quorum attend the November 20, 2017, Park 
Board meeting. 

Agen~ted this the 17TH day of November 2017 at 5:00p.m. 

tJt.4v.. {!ft£ur-__ 
Norma Duncan, City Secretary 

Heath City Hall will provide reasonable accommodations for persons attending meetings. Please contact the City 
Secretary at 972- 771-6228 no later than 48 hours prior to a meeting if you require special assistance. 

WiFi available in City Council Chambers - Password: GuestWireless0912 


